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June 6, 2023 
 
 

ADDENDUM # 1 

 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 23-046-LH, Deep Patch with Asphalt Resurfacing 

 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

 

1. An additional attachment has been uploaded to Macon-Bibb County Procurement website for informational 

purposes only. The document is titled “Attachment C General Fund Quantity Worksheet. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
 
 

 


